
From: Anwar Chowdhury  

Sent: 22 February 2022 16:27 

To: Planning 

Subject: 2022/0419T 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

I am writing about the planned destruction of the trees. They have provided a 

long history of ecological benefits to the area and ecosystem, by taking them 

down this would harm the environment. Furthermore, it has been for many 

years an area of nature for the community and I hope you can reconsider your 

decision.  

 

Thank you.  

 


